
 
 

Early Childhood Center Fundraiser 

Rounds Premium Burgers 

 

Wednesday, January 18, 2017, 3:00-9:00 pm 

 

885 S. Indian Hill Blvd., Claremont 

 

Up to 30% of all food and drink sales will be 

donated back to The Early Childhood Center.  

Percentage donated to 

ECC will be based on numbers of participants 

with flyers. 

Present flyer or show on phone at time of order! 

*only one flyer per family 

 
 

To learn more about The Early Childhood Center, 

visit www.claremontecc.education. 


